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I started to work for the Commission in April 1989 in Luxembourg, at DGXVIII/DG ECFIN. In 1995  I 

moved to Brussels to join the newly created DG IA, that became later DG RELEX. 

After postings in three Delegations, Serbia, Bulgaria and Bosnia  & Herzegovina,  I returned to the 

EEAS in HQs for 2 years to work for the Director in charge of North-East Asia and the Pacific. 

Since 1 year I am posted at the Delegation  in Burundi. 

 

My experience in Headquarters and EU Delegations, as well as my previous experience as an 

elected member of the Staff Representation Outside the Union and the EEAS Staff Committee, has 

given me a very wide knowledge  of EU Commission and EEAS functioning. I have always been 

very keen on defending colleagues and human interests  and I would like to represent the interests 

of all categories of staff at the EEAS and the Commission. 

 


